3/12 Kite Wing Temple Quay House 2 The Square

Bristol BS1 6PN Direct Line: 0303 444 5412 Customer Services: 0303 444 5000

e-mail: Stuart.liddington @pins.gsi.gov.uk

Birmingham City Council Waheed Nazir – Director of Planning & Regenerati on

PO Box 28 Birmingham B1 1TU Our Ref: PINS/ P46025/429/7

Date: 11 March 2016

Dear Waheed,

BIRMINGHAM CITY COUNCIL DEVELOPMENT PLAN : FINAL REPORT

Thank you for your letter of 9 March 2016 , providing your comments in response to the fact check of the Inspector's report on the Council's Development16.ntidiJ [(o)-5(f)1()15(o1101o)-24a]



If the above circumstances apply, it would be very helpful if the Council could contact the relevant Case Officer(s) in the Planning Inspectorate dealing with any outstanding case(s) at the time of adoption.

Yours sincerely